Our Gift Shop will be open on January 6





Due to technical reasons, our Gift Shop will be closed on Tuesday January 5, 2016. Personal pick-up of Birthday Packages will be not be affected by this closure.



Dear Visitors,

Due to technical reasons, our Gift Shop will be closed on Tuesday January 5, 2016. Personal pick-up of Birthday Packages will be not be affected by this closure.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and kindly ask for your patience. 2015/12/18 - 14:48

Our Gift Shop will be open on January 6

Published on Országos Széchényi Könyvtár (http://193.6.201.226)

Source URL: http://193.6.201.226/en/news/our-gift-shop-will-be-open-january-6

Links:

[1] http://193.6.201.226/en/category/foszotar-es-pozicionalo/hirek